
Review of Formally Organized Units 
 
 
Each year the Illinois Board of Higher Education requests that institutions provide 
reviews of formally organized support units serving various categories of 
underrepresented groups.  Institutions were asked this year for reviews on units seeking 
to improve student representation in mathematics, science, and engineering disciplines.  
The University of Illinois at Springfield has no formally organized units in this category. 
 
 


